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GIVE THEM A GREAT START ‘




Welcome

We have had a great first term at Pre-school and all the children have settled into pre-school really well, please remember if you have any concerns please speak to your child’s key person or a member of staff if they are not available.  Now the weather has got a little cooler can you please ensure that the children bring a coat to pre-school.  Remember please name clothes and bags as the staff are getting a little confused! 
Planning and Activities 
This term we will be covering topics such as ‘Fireworks’, ‘Diwali’, ‘Light and dark’, ‘Nocturnal Animals and Hibernation’ and of course ‘Christmas’ we apologise in advance for all the glitter they will be bringing home! Remember if you have any resources that go with any of the topics we are planning please let us know, resources are always appreciated. 
Parent Partnership and Healthy Early Years
It was lovely to see so many of the parents at the parents evening and able to share the learning journals with you.  The learning journals are always available for you to look at please ask your child’s keyworker.   Please remember to fill out the WOW sheets if your child’s achieves anything out of pre-school we love reading about these special moments.  
We like to encourage the children to be independent at pre-school such as putting on their own shoes; please can you put your child in shoes that they will be able to put on by themselves such as shoes with Velcro straps or shoes they can slip on.  Also it is great so many of our children are using the toilet but the children do struggle when they have skinny jeans or tight trousers on so again could you please put them in trousers that they can easily pull down.  

A big thank you to all the parents and friends that supported the pre-school in the first two fundraising events of the year we raised £92.00 for bags2school and £224.68 from the cake sale, this money goes towards resources for the pre-school. 
Please take a look at our new website it has lots of information regarding the pre-school, news and events page to keep you all up to date with what is happening at pre-school www.portreathpreschool.org.uk
Thank you to everybody

Alice Blenes (Sebastian mum) the family donated resources towards our kitchen we now have more utensils to be able to do more cooking with the children.  The kids especially loved eating the vegetables from the spiralizer!!
Phil Bateman (Corin’s dad) for making our new parent notice board.

Bridge Inn who raised £100 for Pre-school from their fireworks nights, this will go towards resources for the children. 
Chris Daddow (Liam’s & Sophia’s Grandad) for new locks on our toilets

Thank you to all the parents for all the continued support you give us at pre-school when we request resources and also donating toys and books. 

Committee 2015/2016
Thank you to all the parents that attended the AGM.  We welcome the new parent committee that helps with the running of the pre-school and help to fundraise for resources for the children.   There is a full list of names in the main room of Pre-school 

Chairperson – Sam Bateman (Corin’smum)

Vice Chair – Stacey Smith (Mylo’s mum)

Treasurer – Leanada Daddow (Liam’s & Sophia’s mum)
Secretary – Kyra Orchard (Williams mum)
Christmas evening Friday 11th December 
Our Christmas fundraising evening will take place on Friday 11th December at the Millennium Hall.  5.30pm – 7pm. This evening is for all the children and their family.  There will be Santa’s Grotto, Christmas hampers to be won, mince pies and mulled wine and the children will be on stage singing Christmas songs at 6pm.  Please come along and support the event and help raise funds for the pre-school.  It would be great to see everyone wearing Christmas jumpers.  There will be more information regarding the event coming soon. 

Portreath Surf Life Saving club will be hosting a fabulous Winter Wonderland and Christmas Market on 12th and 13th of December.

Santa has two Christmas trees in his grotto that need decorations and he would like you to design and make them.  There will be a competition for the Pre-school children and Portreath school children to decorate the trees. He will announce the winners in his grotto on 12th December.  Be as creative as you like, the more glitter the better. The decorations must be no bigger than 10cm.  Entries must be received by 4th December when they will be collected from Pre-school at the end of the day

Happy creating!

The Surf Club will be holding its first Winter Wonderland and Christmas Market event. The club will be transformed into a Christmas extravaganza. Joining the fun on the Saturday will be Santa and his elves, great activities and all for only £3 to visit Santa (includes a gift). Sunday will see a fabulous Christmas market, with a selection of the best local crafts, cakes and gifts, tombola and a raffle. There will be mulled wine and mince pies on hand too! At 5.30 the annual lantern parade will make its way to the surf club, there will be refreshments available including pancakes! More details of the lantern parade to follow.
Easy Fundraising
Shop for Christmas and make money for pre-school! Have you started your Christmas shopping yet?  Will you be using the internet? Don’t forget to register with ‘easyfundraising’ to help raise money for pre-school.  It costs nothing to you, is very easy to use and could even save you money with discounts not given anywhere else! All you need to do is register at www.easyfundraising.org.uk/portreathpreschool Then start shopping using the links provided to stores such as Argos, Next, Amazon, John Lewis, Toys R Us, HMV and hundreds of other top name stores. Every time you buy something online (and through the easyfundraising website) with one of these stores ‘easyfundraising’ will give the preschool a donation.  If you do register, you can make extra money for the preschool by using the ‘easysearch’ search engine.  

DATES TO NOTE 
The Pre-school will be closed for training days on:
Friday 4th December 2015

Monday 4th January 2016

Monday 11th April 2016

Friday 22nd July 2016

Thanks for your continuing support from everyone at Portreath Pre-School.
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